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On November 17, 2011 International Investors Association of Georgia was visited by the
representatives of the company “Oneysan Yapl İnşaat” from Bodrum, Turkey. The
Secretary General Mr. Osman Chalishkan hosted the visitors. The aim of the meeting was
acquaintance of Georgian legislature, investment environment and tax system. They plan
to build 5 star hotel and casino in the future in Batumi.
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